
 

 

MONTH DAY, YEAR 
 

Please feel free to email us at SAPAssociation@gmail.com with any questions, comments, or additions 
to the weekly email. Thanks! 

 
 

August 28, 2013 

UDEL SPPA 
SCHOOL OF PUBLIC POLICY AND ADMINISTRATION  

 
 

This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board: 
 
 

EVENTS 

 

SAPA Committee Night: If you would like to learn more about our current committees and/or 
join one, please come out to SAPA Committee Night next Monday, September 30th at 5pm in 
the Round House. Committees are a great way for you to get involved SAPA! 
 

If you can’t make it, you can also sign up for a committee by contacting the chair of your 
preferred committee directly. The committee chairs will be in touch about scheduling your first 
committee meeting to get started planning some great events!   
 

 

SAPA Ice Cream Fundraiser: Join SAPA on Wednesday September 25th from noon-1pm at 
the picnic tables behind Graham (in the event of inclement weather: SPPA break room Graham 
183). $4 for two scoops of UDairy ice cream, and all the toppings you want for another $1. 
Homemade ice cream cupcakes will also be available! 
 
 
 

UPDATES 

 

Be sure to like the SAPA Facebook page to stay connected! 
 
 

Thanks,  
SAPA BOARD  

(Jason Bourke, Kelly Smith, Brooke Gessner, Amanda Brown, David Carter, David Karas, Gabrielle 
Vicari, Verity Watson, Benjamin Wallace, Nadine Sabater) 

September 23, 2013 
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